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Gary Fay

Hearing Officer

California Energy Commission
1516 Ninth Street

Sacramento, CA 95814

Re: Docket No. 08-AFC-1 - Avenal Power Address
Dear Mr. Fay:

There seems to be some misunderstanding about the address for the proposed Avenal Power
plant located in Avenal, California.

When the permitting process began, Staff from the CEC asked City of Avenal Staff to provide an
address for the future site of the plant. The address, 33119 Avenal Cutoff, Avenal, CA, was
assigned by City Staff. However, the address was not registered at the U.S. Post Office as an
official address. There is no mail box on the site and the Kings County Assessor does recognize
it as the official situs address.

We assume it will be registered when the plant is approved or starts construction. At that time it
will become the official address of the plant. If you have any questions please call me at (559)
386-5782.

Sincerely,
CITY OF AVENAL
Community Development Department

N

Steven Sopp, Director



